
 

 

  

  
 

 

Internal Quality Assurance Cell of Swami Vivekanand Subharti University has organized two 

days Faculty Development Programme (FDP) titled “Outcome Based Education” at Faculty of 

Education Conference Hall, SVSU, Meerut from 21 August, 2019 to 22nd August, 2019.   

The Faculty Development Programme was started with a welcome address by Dr. N.K. Ahuja, 

Vice Chancellor and Chairman of IQAC and introduced the invited guest Dr. Prof. Sandeep 

Grover YMCAUST Faridabad. A total of 107 faculty members have participated in this FDP. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Day on 21/08/2019, Dr. Grover enlightened the importance of the Outcome Based 

Education (OBE) to enhance the quality of education among HEIs. The added that Outcome 

Based Education is student centred instruction that focuses on measuring student performance. 
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During FDP, various aspects were conferred such as boom taxonomy, regulatory bodies’ 

requirements, mapping the objectives and outcomes and assessing the performance of students to 

achieve graduate attributes.   

The Key points taken during this workshop are:  

1) How to design the Programme Objectives, Programme Outcomes, Programme Specific Outcomes, 

Course Objectives and Course Outcomes for a Programme around which all of the system's components 

can he focused.  

2) Establishing the systems and processes to achieve the expected outcomes for the programme. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Second Day dated 22/08/2019, Dr. Grover briefed on file preparation and document 

management for Self-Assessment Report (SAR). Later in the session, as a part of participatory 

approach all the presented faculty members have been motivated to design Course Objectives 

and Course Outcomes for the courses teach by them followed by assessment and attainment of 

the course. The faculty members actively participated in the programme and appreciated the 

initiatives taken by the IQAC for organizing this FDP as they become knowledgeable about the 

OBE.  

The programme was concluded with vote of thanks by Dr. Balwinder N. Bedi, IQAC Director, SVSU, 

Meerut. 

 


